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19th November 2020

Parents’ Evening

Dear Parents/Careers,

Thank you to everyone who managed to find the time to complete our survey.  We will certainly use this information to improve our practice and hopefully, you will have already begun to see some changes.

Following your responses and as we are unable to hold face-to-face meetings in the current circumstances, we have decided to offer you the chance to speak to the teachers via a phone-call. 

If you would like to take up this offer, then please download the Pupil Asset Parent APP via the following instructions (also attached):

https://www.pupilasset.com/help/how-to-guide/parental-communication-contactsemailsmspattr-/parents-app-overview-a-guide-for-parents
The phone calls will take place during the weeks beginning the 30th November and the 7th December, and you will be able to book an appointment via the APP from 9am on Monday 23rd November.

We will use your main priority contact number, unless you inform us otherwise.

Thank you for your understanding and support of our parents’ evening arrangements. I know that staff are looking forward to talking to you, about how your child has been doing in school so far this new school year.

Kind regards

Mr Minter

Head Teacher


